
Attica Public Schools USD #511 
718 N. Main 

620-254-7915 
Parental-Community Involvement Survey 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
As part of the documentation necessary for our school to receive Title 1 funding, we are 
required to ask parents/guardians to take part in a yearly survey. Please return to school with 
your student or turn in directly to the office by May 5th, 2025. 
 

1.​ Are you familiar with the Title 1 program? 
​ ⚪Yes ​⚪Somewhat​ ⚪No, not at all. 
 

1.​ Are you familiar with the School-Parent Compact? (This is in the student enrollment 
packet.) 
⚪Yes ​⚪Somewhat​ ⚪No, not at all. 

 
2.​ Did you attend the annual Title 1 Meeting (Open House) in the Fall? 
⚪Yes ​⚪No​ ​ ​ ⚪I do not recall. 

 
3.​ Do you feel teachers regularly communicate with you? 
⚪Yes ​⚪Somewhat​ ⚪No, not at all. 
 

4.​ Do you feel knowledgeable about what goes on in your school? 
⚪Yes ​⚪Somewhat​ ⚪No, not at all. 

 
5.​ Do you feel the school asks for your input about your child and how they learn best? 
⚪Yes ​⚪Somewhat​ ⚪No, not at all. 

 
6.​ Have you been encouraged to volunteer at school? 
⚪Yes ​⚪Somewhat​ ⚪No, not at all. 
 

7.​ Does the school schedule Parent/Teacher conferences in a flexible manner that allows you 
to attend? 
⚪Yes ​⚪Somewhat​ ⚪No, not at all. 
 

8.​ Do you feel your child has made adequate progress over the school year?  
⚪Yes ​⚪Somewhat​ ⚪No, not at all. 
 

We appreciate and value your feedback, and thank you for taking the time to complete this important 
survey.  

Jennifer Rausch 
K-5 Title 1 Teacher 

 
 


